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114 Prince of Wales Road, London NW5 3NE 
 

Non-material Amendment Planning Statement – 2015/7293/P 
 
The extension and refurbishment works to the above property granted under ref. 2015/ 
7293/P are well underway. This application is for non-material amendments to the 
approved scheme as follows:  
 

• Minor internal layout changes to all four flats. N.b. these are existing flats, which are 
simply being refurbished and/or extended. 

• The inclusion of Georgian Bars on the new double-glazed timber windows to match 
the neighbouring properties. N.b. the new windows are already approved under the 
original Full Planning application, but without the Georgian Bars. 

• The external rear doors are to be double-glazed white painted timber to match the 
windows. The original approved plans show these new doors as single-glazed white 
painted timber. 

 


